
For your division, please write up a short report, due by Friday, May 3, to describe the activities 
you’ve participated in / supported and/or outcomes you’ve been able to achieve in your 
division for spring 2019.  Feel free to write this in chronological order or group by type of 
activity (or whatever makes sense to you).  I’ll compile this as part of our Senate report due in 
May and save for committee records.         
 
Below are some ideas for types of work SLOAC division reps can participate in (please feel free 
to add to the list!):    
 
Work in divisions:   

- Communication with chairs/coordinators and faculty about SLO assessment  
- 1:1 work with chairs / coordinators / faculty  
- Support with SLO revisions (and # of SLO revisions completed)  
- eLUMEN faculty training 
- 1:1 eLUMEN support  
- Rubrics – rubric development, support 
- eLUMEN division rep training  
- FLEX week  
- Department meeting SLO discussions   
- eLUMEN SLO assessment (and # of courses planned to be assessed)   
- Review and approval of revised SLOs  

 
 
College-wide Committee Work:   

- eLUMEN updating / clean up   
- PSLO (degree/program) mapping       
- SLOAC meetings  
- Advocacy for support with SLO assessment  
- eLUMEN / committee leadership  
- Reflection and action plan – development and support  
- Conferences/Professional Development,  ASCCC 
- Research for best practices – other CCCs 
- ACCJC issues 
- Blueprints 

 
 

 


